
 
The Ecclesiastical Parish of Bardsey with East Keswick 

 
Registered Charity 1134014 

 
The Parish Church of All Hallows’, Bardsey and the Church of Saint Mary Magdalene, East Keswick 

 
The Annual Parish and Parochial Church Council Meetings 

 
To be held at All Hallows’ Church on Sunday 25th May 2025 

 
Annual Meetings Agenda 

 
Introduction  
Opening Prayer  
Apologies  

 
The Annual Parish Meeting 

 
(All parish residents may participate and vote at this meeting) 

 
1. Minutes of the 2024 meeting 
2. Election of two Churchwardens 
3. Churchwarden’s reports 

 
The Annual Parochial Church Council Meeting 

 
(All whose names appear on the Church Electoral Roll for this parish may participate and vote at 
this meeting) 

 
1. Minutes of the 2024 Meeting 
2. Electoral Roll report – Stephen Scales 
3. Safeguarding Report - Charlotte Meek 
4. Trustees’ Annual Report and Financial Report – Kathy Jones 
5. Election of three members to the PCC: Charlotte Meek, Helen Render, Eliza 

McIntosh 
6. Appointment of Independent Examiners  
7. Closing remarks by the Churchwardens 

 
 



The Ecclesiastical Parish of Bardsey with East Keswick:   
Parochial Church Council Membership 2024/25 
 
Churchwardens 
Mrs Jacqueline Earnshaw (first elected 2015) 
Mrs Fiona Siekierkowski (first elected 2016) 
 
Allerton Deanery Synod members 
Mr Robert Siekierkowski (due for re-election in 2026) 
Mr Terry Wheeler (stood down March 2025) 
 
Priest with permission to officiate 
Revd Dr Anna Wallis 
 
Parochial Church Council Members retiring in 2025 
 Mrs Helen Render (elected in 2023) 
 Mrs Charlotte Meek (elected in 2023) 
Dr Eliza McIntosh (elected in 2023) 
 
Parochial Church Council Members due for re-election in 2026 
Mrs Katherine Jones 
Mr Philip Jones 
Mr Geoffrey Marson 
Professor Marjorie Wilson 
 
Parochial Church Council Members standing for election in 2025 
 Mrs Helen Render 
 Mrs Charlotte Meek 
Dr Eliza McIntosh 

 
Parochial Church Council Secretary 
Dr Eliza McIntosh  
 
Treasurer 
Mrs Kathy Jones 
 
Note:   The churchwardens, Revd Dr Anna Wallis and members of the Deanery Synod are 
ex-officio trustees of the PCC) 
  

 
The Parish Office, Callister Hall, Woodacre Lane, Bardsey, Leeds, LS17 9DG 

 
 

01937 574273   bardseyparishchurch@gmiail.com  www.bardseyekparish.com 
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